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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 2:04 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Please Prioritize Discharges

Importance: High

The inpatient census at both UUH and UCH is extremely high and has resulted in prolonged diversion across both of our 
hospitals and high numbers of boarders in the EDs.  Please prioritize the timely discharge of patients who are medically 
appropriate for discharge.   
 
We appreciate your efforts. 
 
Best, 
 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
SUNY Upstate Medical University 
750 East Adams Street 
Room 1100B UH 
Syracuse, NY 13210 
Admin:  Heidi Chapman 
Office Phone:  315-464-4255 
Fax:  315-464-4233 
Email:  Tuckeram@upstate.edu 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 


